
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

LGC Cruisers. 

 

 

Melbourne Cup Day 
With the Sober Mule closed for the 

public holiday, the Mt Martha 

Rotary Club has increased their 

food offerings at their BBQ. They 

also have water & soft drinks 

available. The coffee van also has cold drinks 

available. These people have given up their 

public holiday to provide these services for 

you so please support them. 

 

Annual Cruiser subscriptions. 
Welcome to the 2019-20 Cruise year.  

• If you have already paid your 

subscription collect your new window 

sticker & Cruiser Card from Kerin at 

our tables. 

• If you didn’t receive the annual Cruiser 

newsletter emailed a couple of months 

back, see Kerin at our tables to receive 

a hard copy then provide us with an 

email address we can reach you with 

next time. 

• LGC Cruisers can renew subscriptions 

tonight at the tables and receive their 

2020 window sticker & card.  

 

Daylight Saving. 
It’s finally arrived and we get to enjoy the 

extra hour of sunshine at all our cruise nights 

right through to April. All we need now is 

some nice weather to go with it! 

 

 

 

Coming Events 
Santa Cruz December 3rd 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Our most popular cruise night of the year is 

just around the corner. We’re all looking 

forward to another visit from Santa. We’ll 

again host the night as a charity fund raiser 

with every entrant being asked to purchase a 

$5 ticket in the night’s raffle with $2000+ in 

prizes. Sure to be an extra incentive to buy 

the winning ticket is the $500 in cash that’s 

included with the 1st prize Christmas Tree + 

hamper, thanks to Garage 12. LGC Cruisers 

receive an extra ‘free’ ticket in the night’s 

raffle when entering the night’s Cruiser $100 

draw. 

 

Parents: Free face painting and balloons will 

operate from 5-7pm. Santa will be arriving at 

6:30pm. Please note, no presents required as 

Santa will a special ‘Santa Cruz’ sticker for 

every child. 

 

 

 

 

 

November Schedule 
6:30   Prize Draws & Presentations 

• LGC Cruiser Prize Draw 

• Entrant’s Gate Raffle 

 



 

 
 

Upcoming Pink 

Slips get togethers: 

  

Friday December 6th Christmas Lunch  

to be held at the Sandhurst Golf Club just 

north of Carrum Downs. 

This much anticipated to annual event is sure 

to be very enjoyable. As we are going as 

guests of a Golf Club member, it is essential 

that we have accurate numbers for our 

reservation so if you’d like to come along, 

please sign up at the LGC tables tonight. 

 

LGC Ocean 

Cruise to  

Kangaroo Island 

February 2020 

If you would like to 

join the 80+ people already booked for the 4-

night cruise on P&O’s Pacific Aria departing 

from Port Melbourne to Kangaroo Island, 

then talk to Kerin at the LGC tables tonight 

for details of how to book one of the very few 

remaining cabins. Kerin’s also able to reserve 

seats on our coach transport from Mornington 

& Hastings to get you to Port Melbourne for 

only $30 return. If you’ve never cruised 

before here’s your opportunity to see what it’s 

all about with our group of experienced 

cruisers. If you’re a regular ocean cruiser, 

then Kangaroo Island Is is a great place to 

explore. Please note: You need to book 

through our P&O booking agent to be include 

in the LGC group. 

Note: This cruise is nearly sold out with wait 

lists for certain cabins. 

 

 

 

 

LGC Merchandise 
 

New Merchandise: Got a 

man cave or working on 

getting one. We now have a 

large banner that’ll look great 

on any wall. Also check out 

the cloth badges Geoff has at our merch stall.  

Check out our popular ‘speedo’ design T shirt 

that we have available in a range  

of coloured T shirts. There might even be a 

shirt colour that matches your car.  

Cruiser Grand Prizes drawn at  

March Cruise Night 

When taking out an annual Cruiser 

subscription for this year, you are 

automatically entered in our Grand Prize 

‘Cruiser only’ draw for ‘free’. We have some 

great prizes on offer this year for the lucky 

winning Cruisers to choose from. Winners 

will be drawn at the March Peninsula Cruise 

night from the register of financial Cruisers. 

You do not have to be present at the draw to 

claim a prize.  

These prizes to be won are in addition to the 

$100 Cash Cruiser draws conducted at every 

Cruise Night. Just have your subscription  

paid up for the current year and fill in an 

entry slip at our tables to be in the draw. 
 

 

$500 Cash 
 

 

                       

$500 Cash        
 

 

 

$500 Cash 
 

 

 
$1000 

Voucher 

 


